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FPPKMD-FES Forest Economics Section <fppkmd.fes@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Fri, May 12, 2023 at 11:41 AM
To: forest section <forestsection2016@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

We would like to remind you of the submission of the excel file of your SRS Report for the 1st Quarter of 2023. 

Please be reminded that the deadline for submission of this report is "by the end of the ensuing month of the reference
Quarter".

Kindly email us the ecopy of the SRS report through this email and the official email of the FMB.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

Leonardo E. Arcenal Jr.
Statistician - III

Forest Economics Section
Forest Policy, Planning and Knowledge Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8920-8650
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein
are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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